

**Minutes of the Aquinas and Holy Family Rugby League Club February Monthly Meeting**  
**Held at the Clubhouse Tuesday 14<sup>th</sup> July**

**Welcome:** meeting commenced 7:34

**Attendees:**

**Apologies:**

Michelle Coupland,

**Previous Minutes:**

Last official (Feb) Minutes of previous meeting were accepted.

<i>Moved</i>	<i>Stu Perrau</i>
<i>Seconded</i>	<i>John Sweeting</i>

**Secretary's Report**

- 10 round competition to start this week, no weekends off. A grand final to be played 26/27 if competition has one. No gala days for 6-8's this year but Tommy Bishop may still go ahead.
- Trainers/coaches courses are now on Play Rugby League website. If accreditation expired during Covid you have til Oct 31 to reaccredit
- Cronulla JRL has advised of game time alterations for Covid. All games in quarters with 2 min drinks break at  $\frac{1}{4}$ ,  $\frac{3}{4}$  time.  $\frac{1}{2}$  time 3 mins mini, 4 mins mod, 5 mins seniors.
- Some confusion in mini teams & LeagueTag- colours changed from 19- Candice has sorted it- see me
- Medical kits & balls for Mini/Mod

<i>Moved</i>	<i>Ross Stanford</i>
<i>Seconded</i>	<i>John Sweeting</i>

**CSDJRL**

- Senior competition merged with St George & 2 teams into A Grade- us, & Renown
- Other seniors- 14- Cronulla, 15/16/EC- Cronulla/St George, 17/18 Eastern Sydney
- In 2021 CSJRL aims on having medical officers at each ground and include cost in rego
- Insurance costs will stay as 2019- hoping for rebate in 2021

<i>Moved</i>	<i>Simon Mollica</i>
<i>Seconded</i>	<i>Shane Canavan</i>

**Treasurers Report**

- \$50K in bank, money going out- stock etc

<i>Moved</i>	<i>Mat Aldous</i>
<i>Seconded</i>	<i>Andrew Matheson</i>

# Sub Committee Report:

## **Covid (Candice Bruzgulis)**

Need attendance in for training, you can be spot checked. Send them to Candice  
All kids need a water bottle- labelled. Warmup is not on field

## **Registration & Compliance – (Alyson Motuapuaka Candice Bruzgulis)**

Need trainers/managers for all teams- some haven't done so yet  
Coaches/Trainers need to be accredited by Round 1

## **Communication Manager – (Simon Mollica/ Elizabeth Roberts)**

Draw out & on FB etc

## **Welfare – (Michelle Coupland)**

Nil

## **Game Day Operations – (Adam Goaley/ Stu Perrau)**

Lines to be marked asap

## **Asset Management (Mark Henry/Adam Lynch)**

Nil

## **Canteen Operations- (TBA) -**

Food has been ordered- committee to run with a hand if needed from parents. No kids inside.

## **Funding & Sponsorship (Andrew & Marion Matheson)**

Received grant for storage container. Applied for grant for shower upgrade.

## **Social Group- (Marian Matheson / Michelle Coupland/ Elizabeth Roberts)**

Not much to say at this stage- Covid will determine it. Gala Day booked in

## **Player Insurance (Leon Patterson)**

Nil

## **Recruitment Manager- (Simon Mollica / Ryan Krepp)**

Nil- signs to be rounded up

## **Coaching Coordinator (Stuart Perrau/ Ben Bruzgulis)**

Nil- all teams must have blue shirt trainer

## **Grading- (John Sweeting)**

Almost there

**Medical Officer: (Mick Toro)**

Medical kits here, strapping tape arriving tomorrow, see Mick or Stu if you need things

**Girls Football (Ryan & Tamara Krepp)**

Waiting on tags

**Gear Steward (Barney/Damien-Boys Tamara- Girls)**

Thursday night 6:30-7:30 pick up for shorts/socks, managers to pick up kits

**EOS Coordinator – (Alyson/Candice)**

Nil

**Bar Manager- (Matt Aldous)**

Nil

**General Business**

- Player records to be completed each week, template to be sent out. Records sent to Shane each month. Take a photo of scoresheets helps.
- Trainers vests cannot be shared, each trainer must have own shirt
- DH/FR vests same applies- can't be shared
- Patch up holes on field when lines done
- Concussion protocols- new procedures regarding replacements & returning to play
- Clubhouse off limits for spectators etc

**Meeting Closed:** 8:23

**Next Meeting:** August 11

\_\_\_\_\_  
Confirmed:

\_\_\_\_\_  
Dated: